HISTORY CENTER

Information Contacts:

Jack Sheridan 269.857.7144 jack.sheridan@gmail.com Nathan Nietering 269.857.5751 director@sdhistoricalsociety.org John Peters 269.857.2967 jppubrel@gmail.com

ANCESTRY TRACING TECHNIQUES AND TOOLS SHOWN AT OCT. 11 SDHC FREE PUBLIC PROGRAM

SEPT. 29, 2017 -- Ways and means to pursue family history research will be revealed at Saugatuck-Douglas History Center's next free monthly program on Wednesday, October 11, starting at 7:00 p.m. in the Old School House,130 Center Street, Douglas. Public attendance is invited and audience participation is welcomed to enrich the discussion.

Presenting "Who Do They Think They Are?", longtime SDHC volunteer historian/archivists Jack Sheridan and Chris Yoder will illustrate research techniques with the family histories of SDHC members Judy Anthrop and Win Ryder. Both subjects initiated this program (voluntarily) last summer by submitting DNA tests as the basis for defining ethnicity and discovering ancestry...but will not have heard its conclusions until the Oct. 11 program.

The Saugatuck-Douglas History Center's free monthly program series presents entertaining and informative insights into local history and community life. This month's program is sponsored by SDHC members Maury Decoster and Sunny Hill.

For more information about the Saugatuck-Douglas History Center, its Museum in Saugatuck and Old School House in Douglas, or its activities planned for 2017, visit www.MySDHistory.org.



